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I oppose further changes to 114. The proposed provisions would effectively give 

those with the ability to issue do so with discriminatory intentions or bias. The 

increase in fees and costs only serve to make legally obtaining firearms prohibitly 

expensive for lower income individuals and disproportionatly affect minorities. I view it 

as direct opposotion to the Constitution and infringeing on the citizens protected 

rights. 


